
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – October 22, 2019 

 
Senior Parent Night/Senior Planning Meeting​| Senior Parent Night & the Senior Planning Meeting 
will be held tonight, Tuesday, October 22nd at 6:00pm. Topics about options after high school and the 
planning of Senior year events will take place. Dinner will be provided! 
 
College Application Week​|This week is College Application Week where seniors across North Carolina 
can apply to select colleges for free! Seniors, visit Student Services to learn more about which colleges are 
participating! 
 
College Application Week Spirit Week​|Students and staff are encouraged to show your college spirit 
each day this week. Tomorrow is "Out of State Wednesday" and Unity Day. Wear orange to support 
kindness or wear your favorite out of state college or sports team gear! Students who participate can visit 
Student Services to enter a raffle for a Chick-Fil-A gift card! 
 
Title 1 Parent Night​|This Thursday, October 24 at 6 p.m. we will be hosting a Title 1 parent meeting that 
will share information about Title 1 programs and upcoming family workshops to help families in need of 
additional assistance/supports. See Ms. Kent in the Main Office for more details! 
 
School Store is open​|Gather your War bucks- the student store is open every morning in the atrium. We 
have school supplies and snacks. 
 
December Driver Education Class​|We are now accepting applications for the December driver 
education class. Please see Mr. Fister in room 1311 or student services to receive or submit an application. 
 
Warm up the Wake Coat Drive​|Good Morning Warriors! It's time to help DECA warm up the Wake!! 
Please donate your gently used coats, jackets and hoodies in your 3rd period class. If your class isn't 
participating you can drop your coat off to our donation box in the media center. The drive will run until 
next Thursday and we will celebrate on Halloween!  
 
Science National Honor Society​|Please remember that this Friday is the deadline for all Science 
National Honor Society Applications. 
 
BETA Club​|The first Beta Club Meeting of the 2019-2020 school year will be October 29, 2019 at 2:30 in 
the library. All current members and new members will need to be present. New members will be notified 
this week. Any issues - see Ms. Brown in 2316.  
 
ASVAB​|Our Fall Session of the ASVAB will be offered to 10th-12th graders on Tuesday November 19th 
during 1st and 2nd blocks. Students may begin signing up on November 1st in the Media Center, Student 
Services or Mrs. Coble's office door 2223. 
 


